HB 93 -- SCHOOL SUPERINTENDENTS RESTRICTIONS
SPONSOR: Taylor (139)

This bill requires that any contract or employment agreement
entered into by a school district with a superintendent must not
have a total compensation exceeding three and one-half times the
average total compensation provided to all teachers who are
employed full time by the school district. The bill also requires
superintendents to live within the boundaries of the school
district, as specified in the bill.

This bill is similar to HB 2564 (2020).



